
 
 

NOTICE 

It has been brought to our notice that one Mr. Amol Pawar (Mobile Number : 

7875577875) has issued an advertisement on 06.07.2018  in Lokmat 

Newspaper, Sangli Edition that there are vacancies in the Bank and 

candidates are advised to contact Mr. Pawar on his mobile number. Further, 

it has been reported that the said Mr. Pawar alongwith his accomplice                   

Mr. Yogesh Patil (Mobile Number : 8421842953)  has collected money and 

issued fake appointment letters. 

Mr. Amol Pawar and Mr. Yogesh Patil are not an employees of the Bank and 

they are not in any way associated with the Bank. They or any other individual 

or entity is neither entrusted nor authorized by the Bank to conduct / assist in 

any recruitment on behalf of the Bank. 

This is a clear and blatant attempt of openly spreading false and mischievous 

information aimed at cheating public at large, with ulterior motives and gaining 

undeserving gains, misusing and damaging the image and reputation of the 

Bank. 

The Bank has filed a complaint with Sangli City Police Station on 06.07.2018. 

Further, it is noticed unreliable and erroneous messages being circulated via 

Whatsapp and few other recruiting sites by unidentified agencies or 

individuals, inviting applicants to apply for various posts for Mumbai, Thane or 

Pune regions. The Bank DOES NOT advertise for recruitments through agents 

or agencies. 

All the recruitments for any position in the Bank are handled exclusively by the 

Bank’s HRD Department. 

All the candidates who aspire to have a career in the Bank are advised not to 

fall prey to such anti-social elements and rely on the official communication 

channels.  

The Bank does not take any responsibility / liability of the loss caused to any 

candidate due to such nefarious activities by anti-social elements. 

 

 

 

(Mrs. Pearl R. Varghese) 

Chief General Manager – Head HRD & SLC 


